
 
 
 
Friday 18th September 2015 
 
Dear Parents,      
 
As part of our Year 1 Curriculum, the children will be bringing homework home once a week. 
It is important that the children complete the homework tasks set out and bring all completed 
homework back to school the following Tuesday. The homework will be sent out on a 
Thursday and will include a Maths, spelling and English or Learning Journey themed piece of 
work.  
 
Thank you for your cooperation and if you have any questions, please see your class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 1 Team 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


